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Welcome to the Winter 2010-11 edition 



Dr. McCarthy: I have had the good fortune 
of many travels since the last newsletter.  
They have been filled with many things that I 
am trying to bring to the classroom in vari-
ous ways. As the Chair of the Center for 
Credentialing and Education, a corporate 
affiliate of the National Board for Certified 
Counselors (NBCC®), I presented at coun-
seling conferences in Malaysia and China.  At 
the conference in Beijing, I had the wonder-
ful opportunity to meet and spend time with 
Dr. John Krumboltz, who was gracious 
enough to allow me to interview him on his 
most recent career theory.  (It’s very inter-
esting in case you haven’t read it.)   
 
I also continue to serve as an International 
Scholar in the Higher Education Support 
Program and am in my second year in work-
ing with Yerevan State University in Armenia 
(see picture on page 6).  My most recent trip 
there was coupled with a regional meeting of 
professors from Eastern Europe and Central 
Asia.  I certainly get a tremendous amount 
from these interactions.    Finally, I will be on 
sabbatical in the Spring and will be spending 
my time with faculty in the Counselling pro-
gramme (no typos!) at the University of 
Cambridge.  It should be an exciting UK 
venture for me professionally and for my 
entire family that, I’m sure, will only bring 
about many fruitful outcomes.   
 
 
Dr. Laura Marshak received the 2009-
2010 faculty recognition award in the Col-



The Counseling Education Student Association 
(CESA) 
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Kyle Bellinger 



Stephanie Stahl earned a B.S. in Psychol-
ogy from Messiah College and is currently 
enrolled in the Secondary School Counsel-
ing program where she also works as a GA 
to Dr. Kimberly Desmond.  As a GA, she 
performs research, collaboratively writes 
articles and works on presentations, and 
helps to prepare materials for meetings and 
classes.  She is a member of CESA, PSCA, 
and volunteers with Indiana’s chapter of 
PFLAG.  Her interests include: pottery, 
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       Yerevan State University (Armenia) students and faculty with Dr. McCarthy (center). 

Spring 2011 Electives - licensure-only students and enrolled students             
(some courses have prerequisites)  

Course Days Times Instructor Dates Location Course # 
& Section 

Human Sexuality Issues W 7:20pm-
9:50pm 

Dr. Murray 01/18-
05/06 

Indiana 670-001 

Intro to Family Issues in 
Counseling 

T 4:45pm-
7:15pm 

Mimi Yablonsky 01/18-
05/06 

Monroeville 672-501 

Understanding Disability W 4:45pm-
7:15pm 

Dr. Marshak 01/18-
05/06 

Indiana 681-001 

School Counselors and Stu-
dents with Disabilities 

T 4:45pm-
7:15pm 

Dr. Marshak 01/18-
05/06 

Monroeville 681-501 

Advanced Counseling The-
ory: Techniques with Chil-
dren and Adolescents 

R 4:45pm-
7:15pm 

Dr. Desmond 01/18- 
05/06 

Indiana 738-001 

Advanced Counseling The-
ory: Gestalt Therapy 

R 4:45pm-
7:15pm 

-
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Dr. Spinelli Memorial Fund 
If you wish to  contribute to the Dr. Spinelli Memorial 
Fund, contact the annual Fund at (724) 357-5555 or write 
to:  The Office of Annual Giving, 313 Sutton Hall, Indiana 
University of PA, Indiana, PA 15705. The annual award is 
$400 and is given to a current counseling student. 

Newsletter on the Web   
You can view this and previous issues of our newsletter at 
www.iup.edu/counseling in the news section. 

Faculty email addresses 
Dr. Branthoover      holly.branthoover@iup.edu 
Dr. Bruno            michelle.bruno@iup.edu 
Dr. Cato      Sibyl.cato@iup.edu 
Dr. Carone             stacia.carone@iup.edu 
Dr. Dandeneau:                   cdanden@iup.edu 
Dr. Desmond                    kdesmond@iup.edu 
Dr. Guth:                        lguth@iup.edu 
Dr. L'Amoreaux:                    nlamoro@iup.edu 
Dr. Marshak:                  lmarshak@iup.edu 
Dr. McCarthy:                  jmccarth@iup.edu 
Dr. Murray                  kirsten.murray@iup.edu 
Dr. Witchel                          bwitchel@iup.edu 
Emeritus Faculty 
Dr. Worzbyt                     jcworz@iup.edu 
904 Peltier Dr., Cary, NC 27519 
 

 

 

 

Counseling Alumni Listserv 
If you want to join the Counseling Alumni Listserv send an 
email to Dr. Dandeneau at (cdanden@iup.edu) with the 
subject “Join Listserv.”  This listserv will allow you to keep 
up-to-date on current information, such as job opportuni-
ties we receive, alumni updates, and upcoming workshops. 
As a subscriber to the listserv, you will also be able to send 
emails to the list with information you think alumni would 
like to have.  

Alumni Updates 

Katie Carabrese (2004) is currently residing in Virginia 
where she works as a psychologist. 
Kristina Rocco-Intrieri (2001) is currently a stay-at-
home mom.  She writes, “I am busy raising my three won-
derful boys, and I plan to return to work when they are 
older.” 

Newsletter on the Web   
You can view this and previous issues of our newsletter at 
www.iup.edu/counseling in the news section. 

Counseling Alumni Advisory Board  

The Counseling Alumni Advisor Board are talking with 
board members about holding meetings in both our Indiana 
and Penn Center locations. If you have an interest in serv-
ing on the board please send an email to  kdes-
mond@iup.edu.   
 
Department Website Dr. Witchel and his GA, Rebecca 
Hahn, maintain the dept. website at www.iup.edu/
counseling. If you have any feedback or suggestions feel 
free to email us at bwitchel@iup.edu. 
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Alumni Feedback 
We want to know what our alumni are doing – 

 


